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Comments: Hello. I am an avid canyoneer who recreates on public lands every week. I often used fixed anchors

while canyoneering, as they are essential in many cases where natural anchors are unavailable or unsafe. The

policies you propose will restrict new anchor installations and require removal of existing installations, making

climbers and canyoneers less safe.

 

You are also adding a significant administrative and enforcement burden to land managers, in a time when

available administrative and enforcement resources are already significantly overburdened. There is also no

significant problem that these policies are solving. With graffiti increasing exponentially on public lands, and

limited resources to clean it up, this is what you decide to spend your energies on? This is very disappointing.

Please reconsider.

 

Thank you.


